
 

Attention Residents  

The Holland Township Recycling Center will reopen on  

May 16, 2020 

We heard you and in an effort to help our Community we 
will be open on Saturdays from 9 am till 3pm for       

BRUSH & DUMPSTER ONLY!!! 

NO newspaper, cardboard, cans or glass at this time. 

We will ask you to have patience and to respect the process 
which will be as follows: 

We will follow the established Executive Orders which 
include SOCIAL DISTANCING! Six foot distance required.  

Please have your RECYCLING and DUMPSTER pass with you! 
Failure to have these will result in leaving immediately! 

Please follow the instructions of those working at the 
center. 

Call 908-995-9188 with any questions. 
 

If you are NEW RESIDENT or if you cannot find your pass 
please email: planningboard@hollandtowship.org 

 
This is for BRUSH & DUMPSTER only!    

Updates will follow as changes are made! 
THANK YOU!    BE SAFE! 
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